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I hope everyone is ready for 
 some fun this month!!!   

 

I believe most of you have probably 
heard of WFAA’s Chief Weather Anchor, 
Troy Dungan.   2006 is Troy's 31st anni-
versary as the official spokesman for 
Santa's Helpers.  Santa’s Helpers is a 
wonderful organization in it’s 37th year of 
collecting toys from various metroplex 
“drop off” locations.  All toys are donated 
to children in Tarrant, Dallas, Collin and 
Denton counties.  This year, Troy and his 
protégé, Pete Delkus, will be at the Will 
Rogers Coliseum parking lot on Friday, 
December 15, between 5 and 10 pm.   
 

Our December charity event will be do-
nating toys to this great cause.  The 
board voted to make a cash donation as 
well as to buy toys from Cowtown Vettes, 
but I would like to supplement these toys 
with more toys from you great mem-
bers.  So, if you would join us for this fun 
evening, please bring an unwrapped toy 
with you that night.  CTV will be meeting 
in the rear parking lot of the Omni Thea-
tre at 1501 Montgomery Street, Fort 
Worth.  The time to meet will be 7:00 
pm.  Please consider participating!  Be 

sure to wear your Santa hat, display your 
CTV flags and we'll have a long line of 
Vettes to show Channel 8 what Cowtown 
Vettes is all about!!!  
I have also included a flyer that you may 
post at your work or any other location 
that may enjoy participating in this worth-
while cause.  Just complete your name 
and contact information so that the toys 
will be picked up before December 15th.  
If you don't think you will attending or 
need help with the pick up/delivery of 
toys bring them to the December meet-
ing on Friday, December 1 or contact 
myself at kfowler@theblumfirm.com or 
call me at home. Please remember all 
toys must be new and unwrapped.  
  

Also, don't forget the Easter Seals Walk 
with Me walk on Saturday, December 
2.  I previously sent out an all-member 
email regarding this event.  I've signed 
us up as a team, so you can go online to 
register.  Call or email me with any ques-
tions. 

 I wish all of you very Happy Holidays!!! 
  

Karyn Fowler 
Cowtown Vettes, Charity Coordinator  
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